



YEAR 4 CAMP: AN UNFORGETTABLE OUTDOOR ADVENTURE!

During week 2, Year 4 students headed off on their much-anticipated camp, and what an incredible experience it was! Held at Wedderburn Christian Campsite, the two-day adventure was filled with fun, laughter, and plenty of outdoor activities that pushed students to try new things and grow together as a team.











From the moment they arrived, the students were immersed in nature and ready for action. They tested their strength and courage on the rock-climbing wall, got creative during bush craft by using natural materials to build and design, and worked together during exciting initiative games that challenged their problem-solving and communication.

One of the highlights of the camp was the night walk, where students explored the bush under the stars, listening to the sounds of nature and learning more about the world after dark. Later that evening, everyone gathered around the bonfire, sharing stories, and roasting marshmallows, a perfect way to end the day.



Being outdoors in such a beautiful natural setting gave students a wonderful opportunity to unplug from technology, breathe in the fresh air, and reconnect with each other. The camp not only built resilience and confidence but also created special memories that students will carry with them for years to come.

Year 4 returned tired but happy, with big smiles and lots of stories to share. A huge thank you to the Year 4 Teachers, Mrs Schaztman and Mrs Singles who made the experience safe, fun, and unforgettable!

Mr Kieran Aggett

Junior School Teacher - Year 4 Year Leader